
November is a month that reminds me to be 

thankful for all that God has given us.  Some days 

are harder than others to find that thing to be 

thankful for.  Since last spring, times have been 

challenging working through this pandemic.  In 

John 16:33 it says “I have said these things to 

you, that in me you may have peace.  In the world 

you will have tribulation.  But take heart; I have 

overcome the world.” 

 

Free hot lunch continues to be available for all 

childcare and school students.  Please let your 

child’s teacher know if they will be having hot or 

cold lunch at drop off.  Hot lunch orders need to 

be turned in to the kitchen by 8:00 am.  If you are 

dropping off after that, please let your teacher 

know by 8:00 am which lunch your child will be 

having.   

 

Cold lunch needed for Friday, November 13th and 

Wednesday, November 25th.  Please include a 

drink and utensils.  No hot lunch available on 

these days.  

 

 

Ms. Sue on November 1st and Ms. Malena on 

November 29th- enjoy your special day ladies! 

Trinity Childcare will have a tuition increase go 

into effect January 4th, 2021.  A detailed letter 

went out to all families last month.   

 

The Trinity Childcare and Trinity School are 

following the same illness policy.  If your child is 

not feeling well, please refer to the health-

screening checklist about when to keep your child 

home and for how long they may need to stay out 

of childcare and school. 

 

The afterschool program will be splitting into 2 

groups.  Group 1 will be 5k and 1st grade and 

Group 2 will be 2nd through 8th grade.  Group 1 

will be in the same ECC room and Group 2 will 

be in the library.  An email was sent with more 

detailed information to all the school age 

families. 
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Heavenly Father, on Thanksgiving Day we 
bow our hearts to You and pray. We give You 
thanks for all You've done, especially for the 
gift of Jesus, Your Son. For beauty in nature, 
Your glory we see. For joy and health, friends 
and family. For daily provision, your mercy 
and care—these are the blessings You 
graciously share. So today we offer this 
response of praise with a promise to follow 
You all of our days. 

— Mary Fairchild 

CALENDAR: 
Friday, November 13th is a non-school day.  School age care will still be offered.  Deadline to 

sign up is Tuesday, November 3rd.  Please email swansonp@trinitynet.org with your needed hours 

of care. 

Wednesday, November 18th - Picture retake day 

Friday, November 20th - Childcare Chapel with message by Pastor Pegorsch. 

Wednesday, November 25th is a non-school day.  School age care will still be offered.  Please 

email Penny with your needs or watch for sign-up on the parent clipboard.  Sign up deadline is 

Nov. 16th 

CENTER CLOSED Thursday, November 26th and Friday, November 27th for Thanksgiving. 
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